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In the last week you should have received a letter from the Local Authority informing you that student forename 

has been offered a place at Montgomery Academy, commencing on Wednesday 4th September 2024. 

 

I am delighted to welcome both you and student forename to our Montgomery Family. I trust student forename 

will be very happy with us over the next five years and grasp the opportunities that their time here will offer.   I 

know that I am biased, but I believe that you have made a great choice.  We are delighted to say that all our 250 

places for next year have been taken and we currently have a twenty-five student waiting list.  For any of the 

twenty-five parents, who did not put Montgomery as their first choice, I would welcome you to come and meet us 

to reassure you that your child will do well here. Please contact us via admin@montgomery.fcat.org.uk 

 

Blackpool headteachers have provisionally agreed that we will have two transition days on Thursday 4th July and 

Friday 5th July.  This two-day programme will give student forename the opportunity to have a good look around 

the academy in person and meet some of our excellent staff. 

 

For parents and carers, we will be holding a New Intake Evening in the Summer term. This will enable us to meet 

you and student forename in person at Montgomery and relay more information about the academy’s expectations 

and the start to the new academic year in September. 

 

Our academy website provides further information about the academy (www.montgomeryschool.co.uk). In 

addition, our Year 7 Transition Lead, Mrs Campbell will visit new students in their primary schools over the next 

few months.  If you do have any queries in the meantime then please contact us on the academy number above.  

Further information will also be mailed out by Mrs Campbell before Easter and please follow us on X to keep 

abreast of news and events at the academy @MontgomeryFCAT. 

 

We are very much looking forward to working with both student forename and yourself and to maintaining a 

close partnership throughout student forename’s school career with us. Our aim is to ensure that student forename 

enjoys a smooth and successful transition from their primary school to Montgomery Academy. 

 

We look forward to working with you. 

 

Welcome to Montgomery! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr Stephen Careless 

Headteacher 

http://www.montgomeryschool.co.uk/

